
WAVERLY AIRPORT COMMISSION 
 
Minutes for Thursday, July 11, 2002   7 P. M. 
 
John and Brenda Yost, Airport Managers 
                          Mike Cherry, City Engineer 
Guests: Scott and Beth Fullwiler, Janet Simpson and Carol  
1) Call to Order:  Bob Niederhauser, Chairman 
                           Janice Johnson, Secretary 
                           Norman Mutchler, Commission Member 
Jahnke. These folks represent the Waverly Area Development Commission 
Transportation Committee.  
 
Absent:  Bob Bauman, Commission Member 
 
2) Minutes were approved by motion of Norm Mutchler, second by Janice 

Johnson.  Motion carried.  
3)  The Financial Report for May and June were reviewed and approved as 

presented.   
4)  The Yosts presented the following bills for payment: $4,950.00 for the 

painting of the Hangers, $66.02 for Light Bulbs, and $200.34 for the 
Satellite Payment of bills was approved by motion of Norm Mutchler, 
second by Janice Johnson, carried. 

5) City Engineer, Mike Cherry, provided the commission with copies of a 
letter he received from The Iowa Department of Transportation. The 
letter indicated that the Waverly Airport has been selected to be a 
recipient of the FY 2003 General Aviation Vertical  Infrastructure  Grant. 
The grant monies would be used to construct two new hangers, and the 
state share would be $42,000.00. This Agreement between the Iowa 
Department of Transportation and The City of Waverly will be presented 
to the City Council on Monday, August 6, 2002. This is a 70/30 match.  

 
No further business appearing, the meeting was adjourned. The next 
meeting of the commission will be held on August 8, 2002. 
 
 
Janice Johnson 
Commission Secretary                                    
                        


